
 

  

 
 
 
 
January 11, 2024 
 
Sent via email 
 
Subject: Evergreen Park PUD Amendment 

File Number 23-2792 
 
Greetings: 
 
The recommendation of the Olympia hearing examiner hereby issued on the above date may be of interest to 
you. This recommendation will be submitted to the City Council for a final decision. 
 
Final adoption of this amendment will be subject to a City Council decision, only after the appeal period for the 
Hearing Examiner decision expires, or appeals are heard. 
 
In general, any appeal of a Hearing Examiner decision must be filed in court within twenty-one (21) days. See 
Revised Code of Washington, Chapter 36.70C.040, for more information relating to the timeliness of any appeal 
and filing, service and other legal requirements applicable to such appeal. 
 
Contact Jackson Ewing, Associate Planner, Community Planning and Development, at 360.753.8314, or by email 
to jewing@ci.olympia.wa.us if you have questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
DEBBIE ANDERSON 
Program Specialist 
Office of Community Vitality 
 
Attachment 
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